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No. 2222 — PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS ACT (CHAPTER 218)
CHANGE IN OVERSEAS POLLING STATION

It is hereby notified for general information that, in exercise of the powers
conferred by section 36A(2) of the Parliamentary Elections Act, the Returning
Officer has approved 595 Market Street, Suite 550, San Francisco, CA 94105,
being the new address of the Consulate-General of the Republic of Singapore in
the United States of America, to be an overseas polling station, with effect from
29th July 2011, in lieu of 595 Market Street, Suite 2450, San Francisco, CA 94105.

2. Item (8) in Gazette Notification No. 545 of 2nd March 2009 is deleted.
[ELD(E)/2-10; AG/LLRD/SL/218/2005/3 Vol. 1]



